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John Taylor

Procurement Manager

DEF Corporation

123 Business Blvd

Cityville, ST 54321

john.taylor@defcorp.com

(555) 321-6547

July 24, 2024

Ms. Jessica Brown

Purchasing Director

Bluefield Enterprises

789 Commerce Avenue

Townsville, ST 67890

Dear Ms. Brown,

I am writing to provide a reference for GHI Supplies, a vendor that DEF Corporation has

had the pleasure of working with for the past four years. Throughout our business

relationship, GHI Supplies has consistently demonstrated a high level of

professionalism, reliability, and excellence in service.

GHI Supplies has been our primary provider for office supplies and equipment. They

have always delivered high-quality products that meet our specifications and

requirements. Some of their key strengths include:

● Timely Deliveries: GHI Supplies ensures that our orders are delivered promptly,

often ahead of schedule, which helps us maintain smooth operations.
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● Exceptional Customer Service: Their customer service team is always

responsive and willing to go the extra mile to address any concerns or special

requests we may have.

● Competitive Pricing: They offer competitive pricing without compromising on

the quality of their products, which has been beneficial for our budget

management.

One notable instance of their exceptional service was during a critical project last year

when we needed a large volume of supplies on short notice. GHI Supplies not only

fulfilled the order quickly but also provided additional support to ensure we had

everything we needed for a successful project completion.

In addition to their professional competencies, GHI Supplies has shown a commitment

to ethical business practices and sustainability. Their dedication to eco-friendly products

and processes aligns with our company's values, further solidifying our partnership.

I have no hesitation in recommending GHI Supplies as a vendor. They have proven to

be a reliable and valuable partner to our organization. If you require any further

information or have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (555)

321-6547 or john.taylor@defcorp.com.

Sincerely,

John Taylor

Procurement Manager

DEF Corporation
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